
 

 

1st July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports day – Friday 5th July 

I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for our Watling Sports Day. On Friday, 
5th July, the entire school will participate in various sporting events throughout the day. 
Students will represent their Houses and compete to earn points, with the goal of having 
one House crowned the winner. Forms have been preparing diligently for the event by 
creating banners, developing encouraging chants, and selecting their events. 
 
On the day itself, we request that all students arrive at school in their full PE kit. All students 
must wear trainers and bring a named water bottle. Please ensure that students are dressed 
appropriately for the weather; sunscreen should be applied before coming to school, and 
students are permitted to wear a hat. In the event of colder weather, please ensure 
students bring a raincoat. 
 
If your son or daughter has chosen to participate in the House football competition, they 
must bring shin pads and moulded studs or astroturf boots. Without these items, they will 
not be allowed to participate in this activity. 
 
Due to the organisation of the day, all students will have lunch at the same time. To reduce 
waiting times, food will be provided as a 'grab and go' lunch. However, we encourage 
students to bring a packed lunch, as the canteen is likely to be very busy. 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic day of sports, where all students will demonstrate our 
values of respect, responsibility and kindness.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Willison  



 
 

 

 

Miss Willison 

 

Miss Willison 
Head of PE 
 
 


